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Reptile Visit 
On Monday students attended an amazing reptile workshop in our old school 
building. Dave brought along some of his cold-blooded and eight-legged friends 
to teach our students about reptiles, spiders, snake safety and first-aid. It is the 
perfect time of year to raise awareness of snakes and what to do if you come 
across one. Please quiz your children about this as well as what the first-aid 
response should be. Some bandage practice could be handy! 
Swim School 
All groups have been working hard in the pool this week and individual students 
have made great progress. This Friday is the final swimming lesson. All 
swimming students received a note about bringing clothes or pyjamas for the 
last day to practice water safety. Students have to get out of clothes in the 
water under supervision. Clothing should be an old pair of flannelette pyjamas  
with buttons on the front, or long sleeved trackpants and top. They will also 
need their swimming costume and a bag for their wet clothes. 
There is rain forecast for the next few days. Lessons will not be cancelled. In the 
event of lightning, lessons will be moved inside. 
Staff Training 
All staff attended CPR training on Monday at Nashdale PS. They went through 
resuscitation techniques and epipen use. Please note that all student medical 
plans will be reviewed in the new year.  
Reports 
Reports are being proofread and printed; they will come home later this week.  
Band this week  
Due to swimming lessons, band will be held later in the day on Friday. It will be 
the last practice before Presentation Night.  
Presentation Night 
Presentation night is on next Monday evening at Orange High School. The band 
will start playing at 6.15 and the evening begins formally at 6.30. All students 
receive a certificate and book prize in recognition of their efforts during the 
year. Full school uniform is needed on the night. Rehearsal will be on Monday 
afternoon. Don’t forget to pick up from Cook Park at 3.15 – not school. 
Year 6 End of Year events 
The end of the year is coming fast! It is the time of the year when we celebrate 
the last seven years that we have spent with the wonderful students of Year 6. 
They have been a delightful bunch of young people and it has been a pleasure 
watching them grow! To celebrate, the teachers take them out to dinner at the 
Greenhouse this Thursday, then there will be a Year 6 assembly next Tuesday - 
Year 6 parents welcome! (Thanks to Year 5 for providing catering.)  
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Calendar   
 

 

Dec  
 

13th  Year 6 Dinner  
14th  Swim School – Last day  
17th  Presentation Night 

@ OHS 
18th Year 6 Assembly @ 10.30am 
19th  Last Day 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 Term 4: Week 9 – 12th December, 2018 
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Year 6 2018, Chapter 2 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page  

Canobolas Public School P&C  
 

 

 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 6th December   

Barnes, Merrell, Martelli (A), Karrasch and Glenn  
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day contact SUSAN BARNES 0423 973 174, asap 
 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
 
 

This is the last cake day for 2018. A big thank you to all the families who supported this P & C fundraiser 
and to Susan and her team for making sure it all ran smoothly.   
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